
Riverside Brookfield Educational Foundation
December 13, 2021

Call to Order:  7:02 pm

Minutes:  Approved

Treasurer's Report: Approved.  Donation of $50.00 to Dave Monti (last October from R. Towner)
was put into the Morley Scholarship.

Riverside Bank, online banking, talked with Bonnie and the last statement has not been received.
This account does not have interest balance.  Will be updated online.

Robotics Club sent a thank you for the grant they received from the Foundation.

Gary Prokes would like to go over the timing of the telethon.  Entertainment needs to be
addressed.  Band, Choir, Dance Groups, and other outside performers.  Neil Fischer to replace
Jacob Palka.

Was asked if we are doing premiums.  No, we will be holding a raffle.  Corporate donations and
ticket sales to fund the Telethon.  Need to get vendor donations from the school. Letters to
corporate sponsors need to be presented in person when possible.

Tuesday, January 25, 2022, at the Riverside Golf Club will be the benefit for the Julie Morley
Scholarship.  6:00 cocktails, 7:00 dinner.  Graduate Chefs will be honoring Julie with their
cuisine.  Dave Monti will receive the flyer and forward it to Doreen Fritz to post to the Retirees.

This evening marks Jim Franko’s last meeting with the RBEF.  Thanks for all his hard work.

Jacob Palka will have 2000 tickets printed for the Telethon Raffle.  Tickets will again be $20.00
apiece.  We will begin selling in January.  Logos for Mary’s Morning Mixer and Aunt Diana’s
Chocolate will be printed on the tickets this year.

The question of paying for entertainment was again asked by Jacob Palka and recommended.
This issue was discussed but not decided on.

To set up a Zelle PAYPAL account, a Visa gift card was suggested by Julie Laube to be on record
for setup.

Next meeting:  January 17, 2022, at 7:00pm

Adjourned at 7:40pm

Those present:  Dave Monti, Mary Todhunter, Rick LaBelle, Jim Franko, Patty Sarkady, JoAnne
Kosey, Jacob Palka

Respectfully Submitted, Secretary:  Mary Todhunter


